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Mary Remmig

Subject: FW: OPP Detachment Board Names - Logos

 

From: Shannon Geraghty  
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 10:19 AM 
To: Nicholas, Lisa (OPP)  
Subject: RE: OPP Detachment Board Names - Logos 
 
Good morning Lisa,  
 
Hope all is well and wanted to follow-up on the email below regarding the OPP Detachment Board 
Names which I recently send information to the Appointments Officer at the Ministry of the Solicitor 
General regarding the Public Appointees to the Board which under the amalgamation we are required to 
have 2 sit on the Board. 
 
In addition, based on the information we are currently referred to as Board # 2 and at our next meeting 
will be bringing forth a resolution (by-law) to change the name to the South Grenville OPP Detachment 
Board.  
 
I hope this answers your questions for Prescott, Augusta, and Edwardsburgh Cardinal and if there is 
anything further please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Shannon Geraghty, MPA 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Phone: (613) 925-4231 Ext. 102 

 
 

www.augusta.ca Augusta Township 
 
Confidentiality Warning: This email contains information for the use only of the intended recipient. If you have received 
this email in error, please advise and, destroy all copies of this message. Please note: Individuals who submit letters and 
other information to Council should be aware that any personal information contained within their communications may 
become part of the public record and may be made available to the public through the Council Agenda process.  

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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From: Nicholas, Lisa (OPP)  
Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 11:19:30 AM 
To: Nancy Peckford; Jeff Shaver 
Cc: Matthew Armstrong; Karen Dunlop 
Subject: FW: OPP Detachment Board Names - Logos  
  
Hello Mayor Peckford and Mayor Shaver,  
  
Looking for you to please confirm that your names are correct as submitted below for your detachment boards. If 
you wish to change them, the municipality will have to adopt a by-law.  
  
Thank you  
  
Lisa 
  
  

From: Catterall, Jennifer (OPP)  
Sent: 7-Apr-25 10:08 AM 
To: Nicholas, Lisa (OPP)  
Subject: OPP Detachment Board Names - Logos 
  
Good day Insp. Nicholas,   
  
I am reaching out to you today to request your assistance with confirming the operating names of your OPP Detachment 
Boards. 
According to O.Reg 135/24 of the CSPA, the name of your boards are: 

1. Municipality of North Grenville, Merrickville-Wolford Village OPP Detachment Board 
2. Augusta Township, Edwardsburgh Cardinal Township, Town of Prescott OPP Detachment Board 
  

If you could please confirm that the above names are the correct operating names, I will proceed with the development 
of their logos. 
If they have chosen to operate under a different name, please have those boards send a copy of their bylaw to 
opp.strategy.management@opp.ca and oapsb@oapsb.ca; confirming their new name. 
  
Thank you for your assistance! 
  
Jen 
  
Jennifer CATTERALL | Strategic Business Planner 
Strategy Management Unit | Strategic Planning and Analysis Bureau | Ontario Provincial Police  
P: 705.330.4218 | C: 705.238.1082 | jennifer.catterall@opp.ca 
  
“If you have any accommodation needs, or require communication supports or alternate formats, please let me know.” 
  


